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Senate Concurrent Resolution 60, Senate Draft 2

Urging the Hawaii Public Housing Authority to Initiate the Sponsorship Process
for the United States Department of Housing and Urban Development “Step-Up”
Program to Provide new Employment and Training Programs for Public Housing

Residents and other Low-Income People

Honorable Chair Cabanilla and Members of the House Committee on Housing, thank
you for the opportunity to provide you with comments regarding Senate Concurrent
Resolution (SCR) 60, Senate Draft (SD) 2, urging the Hawaii Public Housing Authority
(HPHA) to initiate the sponsorship process forthe United Stated Department of Housing
and Urban Development (HUD) “Step-Up" program to provide new employment and
training programs for public housing residents and other low-income people.

The HPHA supports the intent of SCR 60, SD 2, and has initiated the process to be a
sponsor for the HUD “Step-Up" program. However, after much research, the HPHA
does not currently have the needed staff to administer this program. Hence, we would
humbly request the funding for 1 .5 positions to assist the HPHA to administerthis
program, and to work with all parties involved to provide our low-income public housing
residents and other low-income people with employment and job training programs.

The HPHA appreciates the opportunity to provide the House Committee on Housing
with the agency's comments regarding SCR 60, SD 2. Thank you very much for your
dedicated support.
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From: mailing|ist@capito|.hawaii.gov
Sent: Wednesday, April 17, 2013 4:24 PM
To: HSGtestimony
Cc: mendezj@hawaii.edu
Subject: *Submitted testimony for SCR60 on Apr 18, 2013 10:00AM*

SCR60
Submitted on: 4/17/2013
Testimony for HSG on Apr 18, 2013 10:00AM in Conference Room 329

Submitted By Organization Testifier Position Present at Hearing
| Javier Mendez-Alvarez Individual Support No i

Comments:

Please note that testimony submitted less than 24 hours prior to the hearinq_, improperly identified, or
directed to the incorrect office, may not be posted online or distributed to the committee prior to the
convening of the public hearing.

Do not reply to this email. This inbox is not monitored. For assistance please email
webmaster@capitol.hawaii.gov
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